
Welcome to First Grade! We can’t wait to have an amazing year with so many

fun-filled experiences ahead of us. Our first day of school is Wednesday,

September 6, 2023. Below is a list of suggested supplies that will help you

stay organized and have a successful year in building independence as a first

grade student! Please label each item with your first and last name, and
bring them to your classroom on the first day of school.

Suggested Supplies:

● 4 Folders (pockets on the bottom/strong folder).

* LABEL EACH FOLDER AS THE FOLLOWING:

○ Take Home Folder

○ Classwork Folder

○ Writing Folder

○ Spanish Folder

● 1 Grade 1 Composition Notebook (wide ruled)

● 10 Elmer’s Glue Sticks

● 1 Pair of Scissors

● 3 Boxes CRAYOLA Crayons (24 count)

● 1 Sturdy Plastic Pencil Case or Supply Box

● 2 Large Erasers and a small box of Pencil-top Erasers

● 24 No. 2 Pencils (Ticonderoga/sharpened preferred)

● 4 Large Boxes of Tissues

● 2 Package of Wipes

● 2 Highlighters

● 1 Box of Ziploc Bags (quart size preferred)

● Reusable Water Bottle for your child to use throughout the school

year

We can’t wait to see you!

Sincerely,

The First Grade Teachers


